
Dear Nursery,  

Well what a mixed week we have just had with the weather. 

I’m not sure it can make up its mind!!! 

This week we are hoping to explore our gardens through 

different activities on the home learning grid.  

In Nursery we hope to be planting a variety of seeds to grow 

and continue developing our Rainbow garden with some 

weeding and watering. We have added the bee rocks we 

made in Nursery and hoping for some more to bzzzz in from 

the children at home!!! 

The outside jungle in school is having a big clean up, with 

some help from the orange bubble and Mrs Causer. We ae 

continuing to develop the area with a digging area and 

some den building taking place.  

 

Please send any photo updates of your growing challenges 

from home- we would love to see.  

 

I hope the children returning to the violet bubble have 

managed to watch my video and are excited about seeing 

some of their friends. I will be looking out from my bubble 

to give you a little wave and a thumbs up.  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful week.  

Mrs Mogey 

 

 

 

 


